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Diversity, Equity, and  

Inclusion Department Updates 

Website refresh:  High Impact Observances added here! 

Days identified as Highest Impact are highlighted to bring awareness 

of the diversity amongst our staff, students, and community. On these 

dates you may see a variety of ways student learning is impacted. 

KUTZ 4 KIDZ: 

We are working with Joe Coverson of the NAACP on  a holiday  

resource for income limited families. Families will receive a voucher 

from us and get FREE haircuts this holiday season! Joe has partnered 

with seven local barbershops and salons to make this happen in our 

community! For more information please contact  

Kailani Tibayan at x4286 or KTibayan@everettsd.org

Bill de la Cruz is available for professional learning! 

The available modules include: 

-Foundation Bias Training

-Conflict Transformation

-Bias 2.0: Deconstructing Bias

Please contact Joi Odom Grant, Ed.S. at x4137 or 

JGrant@everettsd.org for scheduling.  

Bi– monthly Newsletters will be distributed. Here you will find 

resources, multi faith holidays and observations, as well as updated 

department information. Click here for our current newsletter! 

On the horizon: Finalizing our 2021-2022 Equity and Access Council 

We are excited to finalize the Equity and Access Advisory Council 

(EAAC). This year, there were 33 applicants for the

Everett Public Schools Advisory Council’s. We were thrilled to see 17 of 
those applicants wanted to join Equity and Access! You may find more 

information about the Equity and Access council here. 

https://www.everettsd.org/Page/40202
https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38931
https://www.everettsd.org/Page/15699

